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Welcome to our ‘Breakfast at Trinity’s’ newsletter.  

It has been fantastic to welcome the children back to our breakfast club this term as well as seeing some 

new faces too! The morning club is run by TSM staff; Mrs Cowell, Mrs Simmons, Mrs Rate and Miss Gainey 

who the children are all familiar with. The club is open every day during term time from 7.30am until the 

start of the school day.   

In line with the current COVID-19 guidelines, children can enjoy various activities within their key stage 

year groups in the school hall. This includes: crafts, construction toys, iPads to access educational apps and 

much, much more. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast is served until 

8.15am every morning with 

a variety of options on offer: 

• a choice of cereal 

• toast with various 

toppings/spreads 

• crumpets 

• fresh fruit 

• fruit juice/milk/water 

After half term will be offering 

scrambled egg and beans on 

toast. 

We have a special breakfast at 

Christmas, Easter, Shrove 

Tuesday and Summer too! 

We accommodate any dietary 

needs. 

 

Do you have an urgent last minute meeting or 

appointment that you need to attend? Do you need 

to get to work a little bit earlier than usual? Last 

minute change to your morning routine? 

Then don’t forget that we will always welcome your child at 

our sessions if it is for ‘one off’ or regular bookings. You will 

only pay for the sessions that you book. All we need is for you 

to contact the school office the day before to book your child 

a place!  

The cost of a session per child 

is £4 and a reduced rate of £2 if 

your child qualifies for Pupil 

Premium. 
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Here’s what the children have to say…….. 

“I enjoy playing games with my friends before I start 

school.” Sophia, Year 3 

“I enjoying making models out of Knex and Duplo.” – 

Henry, Year 3 

“I have delicious food, play with the fun toys and do lots 

of colouring.” – Emily, Year 1 

“My favourite breakfast is Weetabix and buttery toast. ” 

– Abigail, Year 5 
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